FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF STATE
Sandra B. Mortham
Secretary of State

October 14, 1997

NICKLE CORPORATION

ATTN: SUSAN DEBOLES

474% N PINE HILLS ROAD #203
ORLANDO, FL 32808

SUBJECT: NICKLE CORPORATION
REFi#: P97000012013

Dear Ms. Deboles:

This is to advise you that through error your corporation under
the name of NICKLE CORPORATION was filed on February 4, 19%7. We
have an active corporation filed on January 19, 1993 with the name
NICKEL CORP., INC.

Since these names are similar, it is requested that you amend the
name of your corporation to make it distinguishable £rom the
existing corporation. I have enclosed guidelines for your
convenience. There will be no fee charxrged for the filing of this
amendment.

Please accept my apologies for any inconvenience we may have
caused.

If you have questions, pleas-e call (850) 487-6973.

Sincerely

Qﬂmﬁ@lﬁh
Claretha Golden, Document Specialist
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